
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY 
SCHEDULED MEETING 

 

  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the 
Board of Library Trustees, scheduled for Monday, May 18, 2020 
at 5:00 p.m., has been canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, June 15, 2020, 
at 5:00 p.m., in the Newport Beach Central Library, 1000 
Avocado Avenue, Newport Beach, California. 
 


